
From: A38 Derby Junctions
To: Robbins, Lily; Case Administration
Subject: FW: Derby junctions
Date: 12 February 2020 12:38:16

Hi Lily
 
Can I please have the below published as additional submission.
 
Many thanks
Bart
 

From: EVANS IAN  
Sent: 11 February 2020 08:28
To: A38 Derby Junctions <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Derby junctions
 

Hi, had a flyer from Derby climate coalition through my door suggesting I sign a petition
to stop these improvements.

Never heard such nonsense , Derby has been screaming out for this to happen since the
80’s.

Markeaton island is currently a death trap accidents on a daily basis , Derby ring road
should never have formed part of the A38 north to south.

Just like to say let’s get on with it and ignore any Greenies/nimbys.

In fact can you get on with , we’ve waited long enough 

regards

Derby resident
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